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October 12, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

For the third consecutive year, our School Wide Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports
(SWPBIS) program will be formally recognized by the state. The program encompasses school
culture, student discipline, communications, safety, and security and is run by a teacher-led team.
As some of you know, the school received a perfect score on our last in-depth state evaluation
that focused on these areas, and members of this team have presented at regional and state
conferences.

The team is hard at work preparing for students to return to the building. We cannot wait!
Know that your children will be in good hands when they come back.

Please congratulate your children for the terrific job they have done to make this happen, and
please thank the teachers and staff for their hard work. And, as always, thank you for your
continued support.

Sincerely,

s

Dr. Thomas Sh#&ughne
Principal
Park Elementary School



